
APC Meeting 9/19/24

Highlights below:
1. The APC voted to rename the school to the Rilke Schule German Immersion School during
the August meeting. A committee was formed to review our current logos and provide
recommendations to the board at our next meeting with Rilke Schule German Immersion
School.
2. Board training occurred for the APC on Saturday Sep 21, 2024

Our next meeting will be at 6:00 pm.Oct 17, 2024


